ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT NOTICE TO ALL EMPLOYEES, STUDENTS, PARENT/LEGAL
GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS, AND PUBLIC

From 1988 to 2000 a removal plan was followed and all known asbestos was removed from the facility at
325 North Fifth Avenue in Gilman. In the rebuilding caused by tornado damage more asbestos was
found. This was removed in 2001and 2002.

Legend Technical Services, Inc., of St. Paul, Minnesota has completed the required re-inspection of
asbestos-related activities and has notified the district that all known asbestos has been removed from the
buildings. Contact District Administrator Walter Leipart at 715-447-8216, Ext. 108, if you have any
questions.



